
 

 

 

 

We recognize and acknowledge that we are collectively gathered on the traditional, ancestral, and unceded territories of the seven Interior Region 

First Nations. This region is also home to 15 Chartered Métis Communities. It is with humility that we continue to strengthen our relationships 

with First Nation, Métis, and Inuit peoples across the Interior. 
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Interior Health statement on former chief 
medical health officer 

 

Kelowna – Interior Health has issued the following statement in response to the verdict regarding 

Interior Health’s former chief medical health officer:  
 

Interior Health is now aware of the guilty verdict issued today regarding Dr. Albert de Villiers.   
 
Given the leadership and public-facing role of the chief medical health officer, and the critical 

importance for the incumbent to comply with all respects of professional standards, it is Interior 
Health’s position that a person convicted of criminal charges of this nature is unable to fulfill the duties 
of the position. 
 
Due to privacy laws, and the fact that the matter involving Dr. de Villiers continues to be before the 
courts, we are not able to provide further comment. 
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